Sandra Brackett
Resident

| strongly oppose these bills.

| strongly support our local farmers. It is difficult enough to make a living as a farmer in the
State of Maine without creating more hurdles.

Please help protect our local food suppliers and vote against Rep. Harnett's anti-farming bills;
LD 151 and LD 1022

Mainers cannot afford increased food prices given that the increase in gas prices will
already drive up the cost of goods going to market.

How about you focus on SAVING MONEY not spending money to make it harder to
do business in Maine.

Thank you.
Sandra Eustis Brackett
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